
Water Boards 

State Water Resources Control Board 

August 22, 2016 

County of San Francisco 
Recreational Water Quality Program 
Attention: Corey Chrisman, REHS 
Senior Environmental Health Inspector 
1390 Market Street, Suite 210 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Re: Beach Monitoring Agreement for 2016/17 

Dear Mr. Chrisman: 

EDMUND G. BROWN JR. 
GOVERNOR 

MATTHEW RODR!cuez 
SECiiETA.RY FOR 
ENVlllONMENTAl. PROTECTION 

Please be advised that $30,000 in beach monitoring funds from the State Water Resources 
Control Board, Division of Water Quality Beach Safety Program, has been allocated to County 
of San Francisco for the 2016/17 fiscal year. Grant Agreement No. D1614110, once executed, 
will have a start date of July 1, 2016, and an end date of June 30, 2017. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at Michael.Gjerde@waterboards.ca.gov or 
telephone number (916) 341-5283. 

Sincerely, -

~DJ:J~ 
Michael Gjerde 
Grant Manager 
Beach Safety Program 
Division of Water Quality 

cc: Anna Perez, Program Analyst 
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